
Thank You! 

Greetings,

We are sincerely grateful for

your continued partnership and

for all that you do for your

students! Thank you for

making the Counselor

Education Program a success

this year—we could not have

done it without you! Go Dukes!

Have a great summer,

JMU Office of Admissions  

Counselor Education Program

100 East Grace Street 

MSC. 0101 

Harrisonburg, VA 22807

mailto:counselored@jmu.edu

